Sr. Linda LaMagna CCW
Coordinator for Evangelization
May 2025

Dear Evangelizers for the Lord,
Enkindling a living

Shlp“m:: - - Preparations are underway for our final Eucharistic

D ' Revival Event, which is the closing Mass, celebrated on
Corpus Christi Sunday, June 22, 2025, at the Cathedral of
the Blessed Sacrament. We have several prayer
experiences leading up to the Eucharistic Celebration of
the Mass at 5:00 p.m.

Accompanying this letter is an invitation letter from Bishop Mark to this sacred event and a
flyer which we hope individuals will post in their parishes, to maotivate parishioners around
the diocese to attend this celebration not as an end to our focus on the Eucharistic but
rather a celebration of how our eyes and hearts have been opened to the gift we have in the
Eucharist as the real presence of the Body and Blood of Jesus. We hope we have become
People on the Emmaus Journey, recognize his true presence each time the bread is broken,
and the cup is shared.

The Letter from Bishop Mark and the flyer unfolds the invitation and the schedule for the
day. A few points which | want to highlight and of which | hope will be placed in parish
bulletins:

e Priests are invited to concelebrate, with the Deacons

e Bishop Markextends an invitationtothe Knights of Columbus and the Catholic Daughters with
special seating to the right and left of the Cathedral reserved for them.

e Extraordinary ministers of the Eucharist, and Altar Servers dressed in their robes can be
seated with their families and will receive a special Blessing from Bishop Mark for the Ministry
they perform within the Eucharist.

e The First Communicants of 2025 are invited towear their First Communion Clothes. They can be
seated with their families, and they too will receive a blessing from Bishop Mark.

« Newly Confirmed and Young people in general from across the diocese are invited by Bishop
Mark to be seated throughout the Cathedral to show their support for the power of the Eucharist
and to be empowered to carry on the Great Commission.

| look forward to seeing you during this powerful time and experience of being Eucharistic
People.

Sincerely in Christ,

Sr. Linda LaMagna CCW




